
 

 

 

 

     

St John Bosco Catholic Primary School 

We want everyone in our school to keep safe so we have written a child friendly version of our 

Safeguarding Policy so that all children understand safeguarding and what it means for them. 

What is Safeguarding? 

At St John Bosco we respect all children and help to keep them safe and protect their rights. 

All the adults in school have a duty of care to ensure that all children are healthy, safe and your 

well-being and welfare is our priority. 

We do our best to help children make good educational progress. 

We teach children how to keep safe by recognising risks in different situations and how to 

protect themselves and stay safe. 

How do we protect children? 

We provide a safe environment for all our children to work in. 

We teach our children how to remain safe at home, school and the community. 

We think it is important for our children to know where to get help if they are worried or 

unhappy about something. 

We provide nurture provision for all children who need to talk to an adult about concerns at 

school, home and the community. 

What if you have a concern and need to talk? 

You can talk to any adult in school (Trusted Adult) but it is Mrs Briscoe’s special job to make 

sure that every child feels happy and safe.  

Mrs Lowings works in the Rainbow Room and is available to listen if you have a concern. 

What if I need to talk to someone outside of school? 

 

 

Childline has free and 

confidential 24hr help for 

children if you need someone 

to talk to 


